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Physical therapists offer a lot and do a lot for individual health however minimal 

training into acupuncture should not give them the ability to perform acupuncture. 

Acupuncturist go to school for 3 to 4 years to gain their information and taking a week 

long course does not make you an acupuncturist. If you're an acupuncturist wanted 

to take 100 hour course to become a physical therapist we would not find it sufficient. 

The reverse should not be sufficient either. 


